
Town of Union  
Community Development 

Block Grant (CDBG)  
Public Hearing Notice 

As part of the development of the 2021 Annual 
Action Plan for the use of CDBG funding, the 

Town Board will conduct a Public Hearing on Wednesday, April 7th, 
2021 at 7:00 PM.  The hearing will be held in the second floor board 
room at the Town Office Complex located at 3111 East Main Street, 
Endwell, NY and also available via Zoom Video Conferencing.  The 
purpose of the hearing is to solicit public input regarding unmet needs in 
the town and the use of CDBG funding for Federal Fiscal Year 2021 
(10/1/21-9/30/22). The amount of funding anticipated to be available as 
determined by HUD is $1,250,860. 
Eligible uses of CDBG funding include, but are not limited to: 
 Land and building acquisition and disposition 

 Public facility improvements such as parks and 
streets 

 Clearance and demolition activities 

 Public services 

 Removal of architectural barriers  

 Code enforcement 

 Historic preservation 

 Planning and program administration 

 Building and housing rehabilitation 
 

Questions or comments regarding suggested uses of CDBG fund-
ing may be sent by e-mail to cdbg@townofunion.com or mailed to:  
Sara Zubalsky-Peer, Director, Town of Union Planning Department 

3111 East Main Street, Endwell, NY 13760 or 
Call The Town Of Union Planning Department At 786-2985 

Hearing Or Speech Impaired Persons Should Call The Town’s  
TDD Number At 786-2915 

www.townofunion.com 

Equal Housing 
Opportunity 


